
The NSCCL Board at its meeting held on October 27, 2016 discussed the 

recommendations of the Advisory Committee and decided that efforts be made 

to implement the below recommendations by the Clearing Corporation. 

Sr. No. Recommendation of the Advisory Committee  
 

1 To offer the facility of Client code modification in the 
Securities Lending and Borrowing Scheme.  

 

2 To offer clearing and settlement services for the Primary 
Issuance of Sovereign Gold Bonds (SGB) Scheme.  

 

 


